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611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3
Supplemental Response to USNRC Inspection Report 50-382/Rpt. 82-10

REFERENCES: LP&L Letter W3K82-0435, dated July 21, 1982 to G. L. Madsen

In the above referenced letter, LP&L committed to submit a supplemental
response to USNRC Inspection Report 82-10 by September 20, 1982. Presently
installation inspections and evaluation of Safety-Related Instrumentation
Systems, including the Steam Generator level instruments identified in
USNRC Inspection Report 82-10, are in progress thus additional time will
be necessary to define and/or implement appropriate corrective actions.

LP&L will issue a Supplemental Response to Audit 82-10 stating the status
of corrective actions on or before November 15, 1982.

Ver truly yours,

L. V. Maurin
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